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ADDENDUM

Please add this page to your copy of the Fall 2005 SUNYLA Newsletter. The infor-
mation provided by Wendi was omitted due to an oversight. Sorry.

Also, please note that the correct email address for Joyce Miller, Adirondack Com-
munity College is millerja@sunyacc.edu

Gerry Leibowitz, Editor

SYRACUSE HSC

Wendi Ackerman
ackermaw@upstate.edu

SUNY Upstate welcomes Rebecca Kindon, newlywed and recent Syracuse University
graduate, who joined our reference staff in June. Rebecca will be providing bibliographic
instruction in addition to reference services.

Eric Luft, curator of historical collections, has authored SUNY Upstate Medical University:
A Pictorial History, to be published in September. The book tells the stories of Upstate fac-
ulty and alumni who have enriched the field of medicine, including Elizabeth Blackwell, the
world's first female physician, who received her degree from a medical school in Central
New York in 1849. For more information, visit http://www.gegensatzpress.com/.




